
 

Ah, Valentine’s Day.  The day we show our appreciation to the ones we 

love through cards, candy hearts, chocolate, flowers, etc.  Of course, 

we show those we care about we love them all year long, but how?  We 

invest in them with our time, we listen, we shower them with gifts and 

words of love and encouragement.  What about God? Do we daily in-

vest in the relationship with our Creator?  May this be a time of re-

newed commitment to our Lord as well as the relationships He has 

blessed us with here on earth.  We pray this season of love envelopes 

your heart with the love of our Lord. 

It is February, the month of re-enrollment!  Re-enrollment forms for 

the 2018-19 school term will be mailed out this month.  Please remem-

ber to return your tuition contract and enrollment fee of $50/child to 

secure your spot for fall 2018.  All accounts must be current by March 

2nd in order to continue child care services.  If you would like to with-

draw your child or change their schedule for summer please let the 

office staff know in writing as soon as possible.   

Teays Valley Christian School will be hosting a Kindergarten Preview 

Night on Monday, February 5th at 6:30pm.  Join TVCS for an informa-

tive and inspiring kindergarten preview night that includes a free dinner 

and childcare.  If you have any questions please call 304.757.9550, 

email at info@tvcswv.org, or visit TVCS website at www.tvcswv.org.  

Our Annual Music Program will be Tuesday, February 27, at 7pm in the 

sanctuary of our sponsoring church, The Depot.  All classes will partici-

pate, even the infants!  Please have all children dressed and ready to go 

in their classrooms at 6:45pm.  Church clothes are appropriate attire.  

The program will be live streamed at churchatthedepot.com.  The link 

will be posted on the TVCDC Families Facebook page.  It will also be 

available for playback.  DVDs will not be available for sale.   

 

“Children are a gift from the Lord; they are a reward from Him.” 

       Psalm 127:3 (NLT) 
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Dates to remember: 

 February 14th– Valen-

tine’s Day parties 10am 

 February 23rd– Ms. 

Thornsbury visits 

 February 27th– Annual 

Music Festival 7pm 
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Weekend Service Time-
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clothes, hats, gloves, and jack-

ets.   

Thank you!  

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Claire Ms. Stephanie     

Ms. Cassi Ms. Emma 

Ms. Vicki 

Four/Five year old teachers: 

Ms. Brianne Ms. Melinda 

Ms. Kristen 

Ms. Marisa  

Ms. Traci 

Ms. Chelsie 

Hello Parents!  Welcome to 

February! February is Dental 

Awareness month so we will 

be explaining these skills and 

habits with your children.  Spe-

cial visitor Ms. Thornsbury will 

be visiting February 23rd to 

talk to students about dental 

health.  Our class Valentine’s 

parties will be on February 

14th, Valentine’s Day.   

Our themes this month include 

jungles, Valentine’s Day, presi-

dents and leaders, dental 

health, and Eric Carle week.  

The letters we will be learning/

reviewing are Jj, Vv, Dd, Kk, 

and Ww.  We will be practicing 

counting to 20.  the character trait 

this month is GENTLENESS– what it 

is and how to show gentleness to 

others.   

Our bible stories focus on miracles 

at sea, baby Moses, Moses and Aa-

ron growing up, and young Samuel.   

We will have our Annual Music Pro-

gram on Tuesday, February 27th at 

7pm here at The Depot.  Your chil-

dren will be working hard to learn 

their songs to perform.  We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

Classroom donation wish list: 

Paper bags, paper plates, small 

treasure items, extra outgrown 

Infants, Toddlers and Twos   

 Hello Parents! The New Year 

has had a wonderful start and 

we're determined to keep it 

going! 

  

With Valentine's Day approach-

ing soon we're going to be fo-

cusing on the love that both 

God and Jesus have for us, and 

why it is important for us to 

love them back with everything 

we do. The two year olds will 

be working on two bible verses 

this month; John 15:12 Love 

each other and Galatians 6:10b 

Do good to all people. Also, our 

character trait will be GENTLE-

NESS.  We are specifically work-

ing on why it's so important to be gen-

tle to our friends. 

Our weekly themes for February will 

consist of Valentine’s Day/Love, 

Shapes, President/Leaders or Dental 

Health/ and ending with Eric Carle 

Week. The two year olds will be re-

viewing the colors red and pink, as 

well as the letters Jj and Kk. 

Make sure to bring your child a new 

toothbrush every 2-3 months to pre-

vent illness and maintain  healthy oral 

hygiene while at school.  

February 2018 
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Wet wipe donations 

appreciated! 

Infant teachers: 

Ms. Grace, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Demaris,  

Ms. Angie, Ms. Stacey, Ms. Tiffany, 

Ms. Gracie, Ms. Kelsey 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Michelle H., Ms. Sarah C., Ms. 

Karen, Ms. Sarah B., Ms. Mary 

Older one year old teachers: 

Ms. Michelle M., Ms. LaDonna, Ms.  

Karri, Ms. Kayela, Ms. Sue, Ms. Patty 

Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Kelly, Ms. Alyssa, Ms. Tara, Ms. 

Laura, Ms. Kinsey, Ms. Bailey, Ms. 

Leigh Ann 

Threes, Fours and Fives 


